
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Children. 
Thank you so much for all of your kind words after our recent very successful OFSTED  inspection.  I agree with the 
inspector that we are very lucky to have parents who are so supportive of the work we do in school and I know that 
we will all work together to continue our mission to help our children to be ‘the best that they can be’. We hope you 
all have a safe and restful half term and come back re-invigorated and ready for the joys of the run up to Advent and 
Christmas.            Angela Nicholl. 

 Please be reminded that uniform is skirt, shorts or 

trousers. (Leggings should not be worn)  with 

green or yellow polo shirts with a jumper or 

cardigan.  Uniform can be bought via the school 

website. 

All children must have a PE kit in school with them 

EVERY DAY.  

 

 

 

PTA News 

I would like to take the opportunity to introduce the new PTA Committee. 

Mrs Suzanne Clare (Mum to Georgina in Y6) will be the new Chair of the PTA and  

Mr Sathios Tsolis (Dad to Elias in FS) will be the treasurer. 

Please be reminded that every parent and staff member in the school is automatically a member of the PTA.  If you would 

like to help in any way and you have a few hours to offer, please be in touch with the school office so that we can make you 

known to the PTA Committee. 

The first event planned is the ‘Witches and Wizards Disco’ on Friday 9th November. 

FS, Y1 and Y2 5.30-6.30pm (FS Parents are welcome to stay with children) 

Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 6.30-7.30pm 

 

 

 

 
 

November 
5th School Re-opens 

9th Come and See Liturgy Year 2 
12th Remembrance Liturgy in School 9.10-9.20am 

20th Last Swimming for Year 2 
29th Grandparents Afternoon 2pm 

 
 

December 
6th ‘Flu Immunisations for FS, Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5 

11th FS Christmas Play 5pm 
12th Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Play 2pm and 5pm 

18th KS2 Christmas Performance in Church 2pm and 6pm 
21st Advent Liturgy 2pm 

21st School closes for Christmas 
  

Many of you have noticed that building work has commenced on the corner of our school field.  We are having a 
beautiful new Cedar-clad prefabricated classroom installed.  We are hoping that once building work is completed 
we may be able to offer wrap around care in the form of a before and after school club.  We will of course keep 

you informed of progress on this matter. 

 All of the children have  

made poppies for a  

Remembrance Display in  

Beverley Minster.   

These will be on display from  

1st November. 

Please be reminded that the school bell 
goes at 8:50am.  All pupils should be on 

the play ground when the bell goes. 

Lunches in school are priced at £2.30.  Please be 
reminded that meals should be paid for in 

advance as the school does not have the facility to 
manage a deficit.  


